
 
 

To: A/Lt. Casey Hettman 

 Portland Police Bureau, Behavioral Health Unit (PPB, BHU) 

 Commander Steve Jones 
 Portland Police Bureau, Compliance Coordinator 
   
 Dennis Rosenbaum 
 Compliance Officer and Community Liaison 
 
 Frank Ray  
 Chair, Bureau of Emergency Communications User Board 
 
From: Janie Gullickson 
 Chair, Behavioral Health Unit Advisory Committee (BHUAC) 
 
On: November 5th, 2018 

Re: August 22, 2018 BHUAC Votes and Recommendations 

 

 

The BHUAC met August 22, 2018 and reviewed the following agenda:  

August 2018 Meeting Agenda 

 Intros and Updates (Welcome new members) 

 BHU Interaction Story 

 Discussion and vote: July minutes  

 Presentation/Discussion  
Juliana Wallace (Unity)-Follow up on DOJ questions/discussion  

 Review and Discussion: SOPs #1-3 and #1-4 

 Recommendations and vote 
 

August 2018 Committee Votes and Recommendations 
 
The BHUAC has no recommends at this time.  SOPs #1-3 and #1-4 require further discussion and 

were therefore tabled until September’s meeting. 

 


